
 

 

Fulwood and Cadley Primary School 
“Wish it, Dream it, Do it. Be Unique.” 

 

Cadley Causeway • Fulwood • Preston • PR2 3QT 

      01772 717087 bursar@fulwoodcadley.lancs.sch.uk  

                 www.fulwoodandcadleyprimaryschool.com 
 

Headteacher – Mrs. France  

 
21st September 2023 
 
Parents/Guardians of Pupils in Classes 1 & 2 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Changes in Provision for EYFS 
 

The children in reception have made a positive start to the their school journey and after a reflection on the 

first few weeks in school there are a some small changes we would like to make in order to improve 

provision enabling us to meet the needs of all pupils.  

 

Pick up at the end of the day from Monday 25th September 

We would like to try and make pick up time a little calmer for our reception classes as multiple classes leave 

from the KS1 door on the playground which can be overwhelming for some of our children and a 

safeguarding concern, as we must be able to hand children over to parents/carers easily.  

Changes to arrangements are as follows: 

Class 1 will come out of the KS1 playground door at 3:15pm 

Class 2 will come out of the Class 3 outdoor learning area off the path on the field at 3:15pm.  

We hope this will ease congestion and make home-time easier for everyone.  

 

Lunchtime Routine 

We are finding that so many of our children are unable to feed themselves, although staff are taking more 

time to support and guide, with a very busy lunchtime this is having an implication for all other classes.  

New arrangements:  

Children in Classes 1 and 2 will be taken into the hall at 11:40am in order to support them with this crucial 

part of their development. We are hoping staff will have more time to support individuals and enable them 

to become proficient.  

We ask for parents support with this at home, please avoid feeding your child and encourage them to be 

as independent as possible.  

If you have any questions please contact the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs. K France 

Headteacher 
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